REGIONAL CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Inspiring One Child at a Time

Dear Parents,

We are looking forward to welcoming your child and family to St. John Regional Catholic
School on Tuesday, September 8.

On Tuesday, September 8, Dr. Annette Jones will be your child’s teacher and Mrs. Denise Price
is the instructional assistant.

Beginning on Wednesday, September 9, we will welcome the Pre-K 3 full time teacher, Mrs.
Monica Crone. Mrs. Crone is an experienced teacher who has taught pre-school and elementary
students. He holds a Master’s Degree in Teaching and Learning with Technology from Ashford
University (Iowa), a bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education, and an Associate’s degree in
Teacher Education/Early Childhood/Elementary/Middle School Education from Frederick
Community College, Her email address is mcrone@sjrcs.org.

Arrival

Per Maryland’s guidelines, each preschool student will have his or her temperature checked and
recorded each morning. Teachers will welcome the students at the pre-school door.

Dismissal

For half day students, the dismissal is 11:30am and for full-day students, dismissal is 2:30.
Please see the diagrams at the back of SJRCS Reopening Guidance v.2.

https://content.schoolinsites.com/api/documents/8f73f5907e394da2894bf1e60b8afbbb.pdf

Please contact Mrs. Jen Eash jeach@sjrcs.org or Dr. Jones ajones@sjrcs.org if you have any
questions about the pre-kindergarten procedures.
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Thank you for sending your child to St. John Regional Catholic School.
In the light of Christ,
Dr. Annette Jones Mrs. Kim Hanner, M.Ed.

Principal Assistant Principal



